
To our valued customers.
Change in our lunch operations  

on Thursday, May 2nd.
Pierce Dining Room seating area will be  

closed due to a scheduled private event.

The express lunch buffet option will not be available. 

The Carving Station - Bistro 603  lunch will  
be open from 10:30am-2:00pm.   

The designated seating area for 
lunch customers will be in the Hudson Room.  

Normal lunch operating hours  
will resume on Wednesday, May 8th.  

We apologize for the inconvenience 
The West Point Club Team


